
Summary Report 
AAWC board of Directors Meeting 
January 25, 2015 
 
A memorial was conducted for D’Arcy Wagonhurst who passed away in December.  The 
Board voted to make a donation in her memorial to Friends of Peace Church. 
 
The Executive Committee decided to change the name of Leadership Weekend to Fall 
Weekend (to be more inclusive).   
 
In November, Mary and Marybeth attended the ADAPT (Alumnae Directors and 
Presidents Together) meeting at Cedar Crest College in Allentown, PA.  It was a time to 
network with others and exchange ideas.  We have a couple of ideas for our Association 
to implement this year.  We hosted a reception for our alumnae/i in the Lehigh Valley 
during the weekend.  Camilla Rawleigh joined us for this event. 
 
An audit of the Association books for fiscal year 2014 was completed.  We received a 
“clean bill of health.”  IRS Form 990 was filed for the Association.  The ad hoc Fund 
Raising Committee decided to move the 5K Run to spring 2016.  A Wilson Marathon 
Garage Sale is planned for late April/early May.  A raffle will be held during Reunion 
Weekend. 
 
Our “Ring It Forward” program is popular.  We will be presenting four rings on February 
10th.  After this presentation, we will have paired nine rings through this program. 
 
A draft of the 2015 Reunion Weekend brochure was reviewed.  The theme for 2015 is “I 
Am Wilson.”   Look for the brochure in the winter issue of the Wilson Magazine.  Many 
activities are planned. 
 
The Nominating Committee presented a slate of officers and directors for 2015-18.  
Look for the bios and ballot in the spring issue of the magazine.   
 
Association award recipients were voted upon.  More information will be in the spring 
issue of the magazine.    
 
The Blue Jacket Golf Tournament will be held on May 8, 2015.  The Alumnae/i Relations 
Office in conjunction with the Student and Parent Relations Committee hosted Food for 
Finals in December.  The Aunt Sarah Program is going strong with 112 students paired 
with alumnae/i.   
 
On Saturday, we hosted a luncheon for women and their children (WWC Program) and a 
reception for adult degree students and graduates. 
 



For 2015, the following trips are planned:   
                    Miami and Cuba – March 11-15 
  Riverboat Tour: Memphis to New Orleans – May 1-9 
  Canadian Rockies – August 6-12 
  France – August 23-29 
  Sicily, Italy – September 25-October 4 
  Northern Italy – October 3-1 
Check out the details on these trips on our web page.  Call the Alumnae/i Relations 
Office for a brochure. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary F. Cramer 
AAWC President 


